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I believe in science.
I believe in facts.
I believe that is extremely important that we do what we can to ensure our offspring have a world that they can live
comfortably in and enjoy.
We need strong environmental protection laws.
We need to move away from fossil-based fuels.
We need to protect our planet.
Bill Lauer
Corvallis, Oregon
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